
 
 
 
 
 
 

28 June 2010 
 

 
Dear Councillor 
 
HOUSING INITIATIVES WORKING GROUP 

 
A meeting of the Housing Initiatives Working Group will be held in the Committee 
Room at the Council Offices, London Road, Saffron Walden at 2.00pm on Monday 5 
July 2010. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
JOHN MITCHELL 
 
Chief Executive 
 
     AGENDA 

 
1 Apologies for absence and declarations of interest. 
 
2 Minutes of the meeting held on 10 May 2010 (attached). 
 
3 Business arising. 
 

4 Update on Holloway Crescent. 
 
5 Update on affordable housing development programme. 
  
6        Update on new Allocations Policy. 
  
7         Update on new temporary accommodation facility in Mole Hill Green. 
  
8         Verbal report - Harrogate Conference. 
 
9 Any other business. 
  
 
To:   Councillors E L Bellingham-Smith, R H Chamberlain, J E Hudson, J E 

Menell, D J Morson and S V Schneider. 
 
Also to:      Mrs E Rogers and Mr S Sproul (Tenant Forum representatives).  
 
Officers:   Suzanna Wood, Russell Goodey, Helen Harvey, Roz Millership, Liz 

Petrie, Judith Snares and Sophie Robinson. 
 
Lead Officer:  Roz Millership 
Democratic Services Officer:  Cathy Roberts 
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